
PICTURED ABOVE:
NEW VANS AT ADULAM
AND THE KIDS ENJOY A
SPRING TRIP TO SINALOA

¡Muchas Gracias!

At the end of 2022, we sent a request to our supporters
for help in acquiring both a small vehicle for city driving
and a 15-passenger van for transporting all of the
Adulam kids to activities as well as for our out-of-town
mission trips. We will spare you the long details here, but
God provided in incredible ways. Over the course of just
a few months, two minivans were donated to the
ministry, we received funds for the purchase of a 15
passenger van, and a second 15 passenger van ended up
being added to the mix as well. The Adulam kids were so
excited to take one of the vans on its first long trip to
Sinaloa over spring break, where many of them saw the
ocean for the first time. Muchas gracias for your faithful
support. God is good!
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A big work like running a
children's home means we are
always looking for additional
staff to help in many areas.
Pray that God would provide in
this area.

In a big city like Juarez, there
are many children in need of
help.  Sometimes this means
we maintain a waiting list of
kids wanting a spot in the
home. Pray for discernment as
we make decisions about
providing the best possible
care for the children in our city.

Our border region has been in
the news recently, although
reality often looks different
than what is portrayed in the
media. Pray for our
communities and that we
would be able to continue to
minister as God has called us
to do, even during these
uncertain times.

Pray for Adulam
As we mentioned on the previous page, the Adulam
kids had a wonderful spring break, seizing the
opportunity to join in on a work week to our
mission site in Chinitos, Sinaloa. While Juan, Luis,
and others spent several days working on buildings
at the site, the kids had a chance to explore a
brand new place and relax over the break. We also
took a mission team of 19 people down to the
mountain town of Baborigame in March. During
this time we were able to minister to many children
from the town and spend time connecting with the
local church. We are grateful for the continued
support of those who have made these trips
possible, particularly to Baborigame where our
Mexico mission trips first began close to 20 years
ago.

ADULAM NEWS

Dios les bendiga
(God bless you),

The Salazars

Pictured above:
Vacation Bible School in Baborigame and mountain

baptism of a local church member


